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Aquatic Activities Resume at Miramar Reservoir This Weekend 

 

On Saturday, July 6, Miramar Reservoir will reopen for on-water recreation activities following 

the successful installation of the subaqueous pipeline, as part of the Pure Water Program.    

 

Miramar Reservoir - the “future home of Pure Water” - will welcome boats, canoes, kayaks 

and float tubes beginning this Saturday. Shore areas, including picnic and BBQ areas, paths 

and shore fishing, are still accessible.  

 

When the reservoir closed to on-water recreation in September 2023, construction plans 

estimated the reservoir would reopen by September 2024. We’re proud to be able to reopen 

ahead of schedule and allow the community two summer months of on-water access. While 

on-water recreation resumes this weekend, the parking lot repaving is scheduled to occur in 

August, which will mark the conclusion of the Subaqueous Pipeline Project.   

 

The City is committed to providing up-to-date information to the community about 

construction activities. Notices will be regularly posted on scrippsranch.purewatersd.org. 

Please contact purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MIR-PWSD (833-647-7973) with 

questions about the City’s Pure Water Program and the North City Pure Water Pipeline and 

Subaqueous Pipeline project, and a team member will get back to you within one business 

day. 

  

For questions or concerns, please reach out to purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 

833-MIR-PWSD (833-647-7973). 
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